
 
 
 
Item: 

Accounting Services RFP 2021-4 

Requested Action:  

The Trust is asked to approve the releases of RFP 2021-4, Accounting Services. 

Background: 

CTAC has received notice that the Clerk of the Court will no longer provide accounting services 
after September 30, 2021. This RFP will allow the Trust to select another service provider. 
 
Policy 6.50 (C)(3) requires that the Trust approve 1) the minimum qualifications, 2) the scope of 
services, 3) the evaluation criteria, and 4) an evaluation team. 

Attachments: 

Resolution 2021-4 
Exhibit A 

Programmatic Impact: 

N/A 

Fiscal Impact: 

$50,000 of $97,213.19 from 001.15.1500.513.31.00 

Recommendation: 

Staff recommends approval 


